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Dear Gabrielle,

Thank you for submitting a session proposal to
Division 18 - Psychologists in Public Service for
presentation at APA 2024.

We are pleased to inform you that your proposal,
Examining Effects of Psychosis on Clinical
Outcomes for Black Women Receiving Care in
Hospitals, has been accepted by Division 18 -
Psychologists in Public Service! APA 2024 will
include many high-quality sessions and we are
excited to have yours among those being
presented.

Your session will be listed in the official APA
2024 program with the title, author names, and
their institutional affiliations. You will receive an
email from APA in late April with the date, time,
and location of your presentation.

Note: If you submitted multiple proposals, you
will receive separate notifications for each one.

Please note that all presenters will need to
register for APA 2024. Registration opens at 10
a.m. ET on April 24. Any member of the American
Psychological Acsacakict-aibtacad iate Students




